
              
Weight Assessors Workshop 
 
With the restrictions regarding face to face meetings and classes due to COVID-19, 
there will be some changes for the assessor training this year.  We will be 
conducting four (4) zoom classes the week of October 12, 2020. You will need 
to register for the class that fits your schedule, with the instructor that is conducting 
that class. Registration must be done via email. Cost of the assessor workshop is 
$20.00. 
 
As soon as we receive your registration email, we will send out information and 
documents necessary to be included in the assessor database. Have the documents 
completed before the start of the training. 
 
We will also include information on where to send payment for the training.  This is 
important because you will NOT be included in the database, which is necessary to 
get your log in information, until payment is received.  
 
 
This is the information you will need to supply prior to the training on the 
document you will be receiving: 
Home and school E-mail Address, School Affiliation, complete school address, the 
PIAA District your school is part of, phone and fax numbers for your school, your cell 
phone, all of your contact information and your BOC Certification Number and NATA 
Member Number. 
 
If you are attending one of the classes, be sure to register with the correct 
instructor. 
 
Monday  October 12, 2020, 7:00 pm-8:30 pm  Larry Cooper 
Tuesday  October 13, 2020, 8:00 pm-9:30 pm  John Moyer 
Wednesday October 14, 2020, 9:00 pm-10:30 pm Larry Cooper 
Thursday  October 15, 2020, 7:30 pm-9:00 pm John Moyer 
 
Remember to register AND send your $20.00 check as soon as possible.  
Larry Cooper:    724-309-3369 or coopatc1@gmail.com 
John L. Moyer:  484-256-5045 or jmoyeratc@gmail.com 
 
 
 
	
 


